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UC Path 
Town Halls                                       
UCPath will be implemented at UC Davis 
Health in April 2019.
 
Supervisors, managers and PPS / PeopleSoft (eHR, 
eRecruiting, ePerformance) users are encouraged to 
attend and learn more about UCPath, which replaces 
those applications in April 2019. 

Wednesday, September 19

7:30 – 8:30 a.m.
Patient Services
Support Bldg.
PSSB G300

2:30 – 3:30 p.m.
Cancer Center  
CC 1100

Meeting Topics
 UCPath overview

Moving from PeopleSoft/ 
PPS to UCPath

Communicating UCPath  
at UC Davis Health

Training UC Davis Health
personnel for UCPath

 
 

 
Resources

UCPath impacts every
employee - student, faculty
and sta�. These Town Halls

are one tool the UCPath
Change Management Team

developed to keep you
informed on the journey.

 

 


